
Turtle    

Class: 

Miss Ann 

  &  Miss Linda 
    
 We are thrilled to 

welcome all of our new Joyful 

Noise families!  The children 

are settling in and getting 

more comfortable with our 

daily routine.  We love to 

hear the children begin to 

greet their new friends by 

name when they arrive in the 

morning.  

 October is a beautiful 

time of the year and presents 

us with many opportunities to 

learn about colors in nature.  

This month we will be explor-

ing secondary colors, review-

ing basic shapes, counting 3 

items and various other ap-

propriate skills.  Look for or-

ange pumpkins, colorful Fall 

trees, shape scarecrows, and 

many other Autumn projects 

to make their way home.   

 We are planning a 

“Harvest Hoedown” on 

10/25 and 10/26.  Weather 

permitting, we will walk to a 

local park for some “pumpkin 

picking” and return for a 

snack and craft.  The park is 

within a block of school.  If 

anyone has a wagon that we 

can borrow for those days, 

please let us know.  A sign-

up sheet will be posted out-

side our room for other ways 

parents can help.  

 Please remember to 

send in a jacket as the weath-

er cools down so your child 

will be comfortable being 

outside.  We also request that 

all of your children’s items be 

labelled.   

 If you have any ques-

tions, please contact us at 

school or by email.  (Miss 

Ann’s email address is arado-

vich@gmail.com). 

              October 2017 at Joyful Noise               

        Theme: God Cares About Families 

 
       “Children, obey your parents for this is right.” 
 
       Ephesians 6:1  
  

                             Music Theme: Music is Rhythm 

Important Dates &  
Reminders 

10/1  November Tuition Due  

10/9  SCHOOL CLOSED  

           Columbus Day  

10/11& 12   Class Pictures - 

                     Please return      

   order form by 10/9/17 

Flu Vaccine Deadline : 12/31/17  

 

Leaping Frog                              

 Class: 

 Miss Chrissy & 

        Miss Gabby 

 Our little tadpoles 

are transitioning well into 

their new environment and 

becoming more familiar with 

our classroom routines.   

 We will be having our 

Harvest Parties on October 

26th and 27th.   There will be 

a sign-up sheet for snacks 

posted by the whiteboard 

outside our classroom. 

 During the month of 

October, the students will be 

learning more about colors 

and numbers.  They will con-

tinue to practice their fine 

motor skills, as they color, 

paint and cut.  The children 

will also be learning to spell 

their names and recognize 

the letters in them.  

 Our Bible theme this 

month is “God Cares About 

Families”.   The children will 

discover that families are a 

gift and blessing from God 

as we share lessons from 

the Bible: “A Home and a 

New Baby”; “A Bride for 

Isaac”; “Joseph Helps His 

Family”; “Ruth and Naomi” 

and “God Took Care of Jo-

seph”. 

Teddy Bear 

    Class: 

Miss Greta & 

        Miss Wendy 
  

 We have truly  

enjoyed getting to know each 

of your precious little ones 

during our first month of 

school.   They are learning 

our routines and making new 

friends.  October brings our 

first class trip, October 4th, to 

Johnson’s Farm for a hayride 

and pumpkin and apple pick-

ing.  We are hoping all of our 

parents can come along.   

 We have been having 

fun working with colors, and 

numbers, and will continue 

this during the month of Oc-

tober.  We will also spend 

time learning about the sea-

son of Fall as we rake leaves 

in our classroom, sing about 

Autumn changes, read Fall 

stories and make some Fall 

goodies.  Our Harvest parties 

are Thursday the 26th and 

Friday the 27th.  We could 

still use a special snack for 

Friday and for a parent to do 

a special craft with the chil-

dren.   

 Our Bible theme this 

month is “God Cares about 

Families”.  We will be learn-

ing about God’s special care 

over several Bible families 

and how He cares for our 

families.    

 Children should be 

dressed appropriately for 

seasonable, outdoor play.  

Please label all of their per-

sonal items with their name.  

  
 Happy Autumn!  



Kindergarten: 

Miss Kim 

 

 

It has been 

wonderful getting to know 

your students in our first 

month of Kindergarten!  In 

our reading class we will con-

tinue to learn new letters.  By 

the middle of October we will 

have introduced all 26 letters!  

We will also begin to learn 

word families to help us to 

read.  This month we will 

cover “at”, “ap”, “an”, and 

“ad”.  

 In Math, we will look 

at different ways to make 10, 

counting objects to 10, more/

fewer, as well as comparing 

objects and their lengths.  

During Bible time this month 

we will cover these stories: 

Abraham and Isaac, Jonah 

and the Whale, Samson, The 

Two Builders and Moses.  We 

will also be discussing how 

we can build our lives around 

God.   

 Remember the date:  

October 16th is our field trip 

to Johnson’s Farm.  More info 

to come home shortly!  
  

Follow along in your 

Bibles  

at home.... 

Pre-school: 

10/2    A New Home & Baby 

   Pages 39-45   

10/9    A Bride for Isaac  

   Pages 52-57  

10/16 Good Took Care of  

                 Joseph Pages 71-81 

10/23  Joseph Helps His Family 

    Pages 82-91 

10/30   Ruth and Naomi   

      Pages 152-155 

 

Kindergarten:  

10/2   Abraham and Isaac 

      Pages 42-45 

10/9   Jonah and the Whale 

      Pages 190-193 

10/16   Samson  

      Pages 138-141  

10/23   The Two Builders  

      Matthew 7:24-27 

10/30   Moses  

      Exodus 2:10  

Smiley Face 

Class: 

Miss Barbara &  

Miss Linda  

 

 We are off to a good 

start in the Smiley Face 

Class!  We have a busy 

month ahead.  Scholastic 

Book Club orders are due 

Tuesday, October 3rd.  Re-

member that you can order 

online.  Friday, October 6th is 

our Field Trip to Duffield 

Farm.  Please arrive by 8:45 

am with a bag lunch.  Dress 

for the weather.  Also, we will 

be having our Harvest Parties 

with the Shining Stars on 

Wednesday and Thursday, 

October 25th and 26th in our 

classroom.  A sign-up sheet 

will be posted mid-month for 

donating food and volunteer-

ing to help.   

 Our letters for the 

month will be Ff, Ii, and Hh, 

as well as, focusing on the 

number 1-12.  We will make 

“stained glass” Fall leaves to 

hang on the window, an Indi-

an corn magnet, an ice cream 

cone, counting/number 

matching activities, a paper 

bag house and a hairbrush 

painting.   

 Please make sure 

that your child has a change 

of clothes in their cubby bin.  

As the weather gets cooler 

please make sure your child 

has a jacket to wear for re-

cess.  Happy Autumn!  

 
 

Church Information  

Joyful Noise is sponsored 

by Calvary Chapel of Marlton.  All 

are welcome to join us for our Sun-

day service at 10:00 AM.  Nursery 

care and Sunday School are provid-

ed during the service.  

 Calvary Chapel of Marlton 

has their own FM radio station, 

Hope-FM 90.5 and 94.9.  Please 

tune in 24 hours a day to hear the 

very best in Christian music and 

Bible teaching programs.                                                                     

Shining Star 

Class: 

Miss Theresa &    

                     Miss Laura 

 

 We are already set-

tling in nicely to our daily 

routines.  October will be a 

busy month of learning, 

celebrating and traveling!  

We’ll kick off the month 

with our trip to Duffield 

Farm on Friday, October 

6th.  Please have your 

child at school by 8:45 am 

on that day.  There is a 

store to purchase snacks 

and food, but otherwise, 

please plan to bring  a bag 

lunch for you and your 

child.  Traveling on the bus 

is always a highlight of this 

trip!   

 Our focus this 

month will be the letters 

Ff, Ii, Hh and numbers 1-

12.  Along with those con-

cepts,  we will make 

“stained glass” leaves to 

decorate our room, Indian 

corn, an octopus and a pa-

per bag house.  We will 

celebrate God’s creativity 

in giving us seasons with 

our Harvest Parties on Oc-

tober 25th and 26th.  Sign 

ups for volunteers and do-

nations will be posted by 

mid-October. 

_________________________ 

  


